
 

 

Ref: Transport_PHe/HMa 

 

27 February 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Monday, 4 March 2019, bus services used by our students will change.  These changes are 
summarised below.  These have been checked by a member of the scheduling team at First.  Further 
details can be found at www.travelsouthyorkshire.com/timetablefinder  
 

Whiston 

 The 23 service will no longer run 

 The service will be replaced by the 208 
 

Morning 
 

7:38 a.m. 208 (Meadowhall) leaves bottom of Greystones Road, travels up to 
Worrygoose Lane, on to Worrygoose Island and via main roads to Brinsworth. 

7:49 a.m. 208 (Sheffield) travels up Worrygoose Lane from Thurcroft, on to Worrygoose 
Island and via main roads to Brinsworth 

After School 
 

2:47 p.m. 208 (Dinnington) leaves Brinsworth Academy bus bay, travels on main road to 
Worrygoose Island, turns right down Worrygoose Lane and on to Thurcroft 

 

Tinsley 

 The 72 service will no longer run 

 The service will be replaced by the 208 
 

Morning 
 

8:00am 
(approx.) 

208 (Dinnington) leaves Meadowhall at 7:57, picks up at Tinsley and on to 
Brinsworth 

After School  

2:57pm 
208 (Meadowhall) leaves Brinsworth Academy bus bay, travels up Bonet Lane 
and turns left towards Tinsley 

 

 

 



Waverley 

 The 72 service will no longer run 

 Students should use the 74 service 
 

Morning  

7:50 a.m. 
(approx.) 

74 (Rotherham) leaves Handsworth at 7:46am, picks up at Waverley and on to 
Brinsworth. Students should get off at the bottom of Whitehill Lane. Students 
walk up to the academy 

After School  

2:48 p.m. 
74 (Sheffield) leaves Brinsworth Academy bus bay, travels via Catcliffe, to drop 
at Waverley Estate 

 

 
Canklow 

 Students should continue to use the 74 service in the morning 

 The 73 service will pick up at school as normal 

Morning  

7:45am 
(approx.) 

74 (Sheffield) leaves Rotherham at 7:45am, picks up in Canklow and on to 
Brinsworth 

After School  

2:56pm 
73 (Rotherham) leaves Brinsworth Academy bus bay and heads for Canklow 
 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that all students require a Megatravel card.  
These are issued free by the bus company.   
The quickest way to apply is on line at www.travelsouthyorkshire.com/megatravelpass  

This will guarantee access to cheaper fares.  A 16-18 version is also available.  

Please note, students without a pass may be required to pay full adult fare, even if they catch the 
bus in the school bus bay. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

P Heathcote 
Assistant Principal 

 

http://www.travelsouthyorkshire.com/megatravelpass

